
NATIONAL ROAD SAFETY WEEK 

 

On 17th January 2024, NYKS (St. Xavier College, Jalukie Unit) conducted a Workshop on 

NATIONAL ROAD SAFETY WEEK in the college auditorium. It aimed to create awareness on 

the need for road safety. Mr. Yim Khiung S. TCP, Jalukie was the resource person. The 

participants (21 students) were able to create awareness for the need of their safety on the road. 
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